



THE GYRO CLUB OF EDMONTON P.O. BOX 92 — EDMONTON — ALBERTA T5J 2G9

CLUB OFFICERS

President — Andrew Carabott 1st Vice-President — Jack S. Agnew 2nd Vice-President — Ernest F. Siegel Secretary — James Humphries Treasurer — Robert C. Sheldon

Directors — H. Bert Boren, David J. Burnett, Neil McKernan, Lloyd E. Morter

January 11, 1978

NEXT MEETING

Tuesday, January 17, 1978, Mayfair Golf and Country Club at 12:15 p.m. Ms. Linda O'Connell of Travel Alberta will show a film: "Alberta Sunshine".

COMING EVENTS

Gyro International Interim Meeting January 18 through 22, 1978 at Indian Wells, California.

- International Gyro District VIII Interim Meeting March 10 and 11, 1978 at Fairmont Hot Springs, B.C. Registration Fee is \$45.00 per couple if registered on or before February 15, 1978. Registrations received subsequent to this date \$50.00 per couple. For single registrations the fee is reduced by \$10.00. Forward registrations to: Mr. Frank Koide, P.O. Box 1707, GRAND FORKS, B.C., VOH lH0.
- Gyro International District VIII Convention will be held July 6 through 9, 1978 at the Ridpath Hotel, Spokane, Washington. Registration Fee: \$98.00 per couple. Let's all gyrate in '78.

BIRTHDAYS

Congratulations to Harry Mills whose natal day falls on January 5.

SICK AND VISITING

Bill Robinson reported as follows:

Cyril Shaw was admitted recently to the Royal Alexandra Hospital for vascular surgery. He is now recuperating at home.

Jean Werner who was hospitalized for several days is now back at home.

Mary Simmonds is now at home after her recent accident and is able to walk without the use of a cane. 3.

Jack Hamlin from time to time is able to spend a day at his home.

Pat Sharp, while doing a kindly deed for a neighbor during the Pre-Christmas season, had the unfortunate experience of suffering a slipped disc. She is now convalescing at home.

CORRESPONDENCE

A letter of thanks was received from Bob Rennie expressing his sincere appreciation for the hospial bed recently installed in his home under the direction of Jim Wright. Our thanks to Jim Wright and Grimshaw Trucking Ltd. (Dave Burnett) for the delivery and installation of the bed.

DISTRICT VIII

Immediate Past Governor Terry Lynch has requested that District VIII Gyro Clubs submit names of Candidates for the Office of Second Lieutenant Governor, in accordance with Article 2, Section H, Page 4 - Constitution of District VIII as amended March 22, 1975, Cranbrook, B.C. Terry's address is: East 4412 Sprague Avenue, SPOKANE, Washington, 99706.

HOCKEY SWEEPSTAKES

Game No. 7 - December 31, 1977

\$10.00 - Ticket No. 86 - W. Monkhouse Ticket No. 129 - Buster Hydorn

\$15.00 - Ticket No. 78 - W. Bruce Hunter Ticket No. 121 - G.L.B. Investments (Jack Connauton)

\$25.00 - Ticket No. 79 - Horace Chyzowski Ticket No. 122 - Francis O'Hara

Game No. 8 - January 7, 1978

\$10.00 - Ticket No. 34 - Gail Trites Ticket No. 130 - Frank Booth

\$15.00 - Ticket No. 35 - Victor Evans Ticket No. 131 - William Pura

\$25.00 - Ticket No. 65 - Tommy Douglas Ticket No. 161 - Jan Douglas

We wish to express our thanks to Mrs. Linda O'Riordan and Mrs. Joanne Shandro, daughters of the late Buster Hydorn, who have requested that any winnings of Hockey Sweepstakes Ticket No. 129 to be donated to the Edmonton Gyro Club Benevolent Fund.

And now a word to those planning to attend the Denver vs Dallas Super-Bowl Football Game on Sunday, January 15, 1978.

It involves the little old lady who called the Super-Dome in New Orleans and asked the price of tickets to the Big Bowl Game.

"They are \$50.00, \$40.00, \$30.00, \$20.00 and \$10.00." she was told. "Why the different prices?" asked the L.O.L.

"They depend on how far away you are." "Oh," she replied. "I'm in Baton Rouge."

Under those circumstances the best seat for citizens of our town is directly in front of television set.

Gyjim